Ms. Glisson,

Thank you for your email. | recently accepted a new position in Georgia Power that is in Savannah,
Georgia. Therefore I will not be able to continue with KCBC due to the relocation. Please let me know if

this suffices as a resignation notice. Thank you.

,ﬁ& Georgia Power

Warren Wagner

Land Mgt. Specialist, SR

Bartletts Ferry and Lake Jackson Resources

1516 Bartletts Ferry Road

Fortson,GA 31808

0O: 706.317.6047

M: 404.851.4841

E: whwagner@@southernco.com

Visit: http:/georgiapowerlakes. com/bartlettsferry/shoreline-management/

Lake Info: hitps://wwiv.georgiapower. com/community/environment/lakes-rivers html




